
Presenting: 
"Why Does Everyone Need 
an Advanced Health Care 

Directive?"

You are invited to a FREE community 
presentation for those affected by 
Advanced Stage Congestive Heart 

Failure or Cancer.

Why
Attend?

Wednesday, May 3, 2017 
5:00 pm – 6:00pm 
Hospice of Hilo 
Community Room 
1011 Waianuenue Ave. 

Presentation Date: 

Get relief from pain and 
symptoms for patient 
Help with Coordination 
of Care for patient 
Avoid hospitalizations 
Receive emotional support 
for patient and caregiver 

Facilitated by:  
Lani Weigert from Kupu Care 
– A Community Based 
Palliative Care program where 
services are provided at your 
home. 

A Program of Hospice of Hilo

Please RSVP by May 2 to 
Lani Weigert at 
(808) 934-2913 or online at 
www.kupucare.org (events)


